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Dear London Advisory Committee on Heritage,


I am writing this letter to request heritage designation for the Ontario farmhouse located at 

1424 Clarke Road. This Ontario cottage was built in 1860 and is located in the woods just 

south of the dam in the Fanshawe Conservation area. It is listed in the Register of Cultural 

Heritage Resources manual on page 18.


My thoughts are that this farmhouse is historically significant in so many ways. The rare, unique 

architectural style including a high degree of craftsmanship is a treasure. 


Pioneer Village, within the Upper Thames River Conservation Authority speaks to the value of 

preserving our heritage.


This property is important to the local community and cultural heritage. Good stewardship and 

conservation should be encouraged.


As an avid hiker I find myself in the conservation area often and always stop by the little 

cottage that brings so much joy to many.


I look forward to working with you to preserve this building and prevent demolition.


Thank you,


Rosemary Boyd





